PUBLIC NOTICE

ENGLEWOOD HOUSING AUTHORITY
2024 HCV Administrative Plan, Annual Plan for FY2025, and 2025 Five-Year Plan

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING DATE
AMENDED MEETING NOTICE

TAKE NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING that the Englewood Housing Authority has revised its
originally scheduled public notice as follows:

The Original date for revising its 2024 HCV Administrative Plan, Annual Plan for
FY2025, and 2025 Five-Year Plan was Friday, July 19, 2024, at 11:00 a.m.

The meeting will be held on Wednesday, July 24, 2024, at 11:00 a.m. via Zoom audio
call. (Dial 646-558-8656 and use Meeting ID: 358-995-9111 and Password: 1234).

All interested parties are invited to attend. The proposed plans and all information relevant to
them will be available for inspection by the public online at www.EHAHousing org.

Your comments are welcome and should be addressed to:

Domingo Senande, Executive Director
Englewood Housing Authority
111 West Street
Englewood, N.J. 07631

Phone: (201) 871-3451



